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Breckenridge Safe Routes to School 
This project will begin in June 2019 and be completed in August 2022. This project is a 
complete system around the schools. This will include new sidewalks, parking lot NW 
of school, street crossing and painting, ADA compliant crossings, speed feedback 
signs, beacons, pushbutton crossings, auto gate for circle drive and more. The 
Breckenridge Active Living Committee has received a Transportation Alternative Grant 
for $225,000 to help with the funding of this project.  


